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 5
th
 February 2020 

 

  

Chuig gach ball de Dhúiche Bardais an Inbhir Mhóir 

 

To the Cathaoirleach & Each Member of Arklow Municipal District  

 

The monthly meeting of Arklow Municipal District will be held in the  will be held in “The 

McElheron  Chamber”, Arklow Municipal District Offices, Castle Park, Arklow,  Co. Wicklow on 

Wednesday 12
th

 February 2020  commencing at 3.30 pm to consider the Agenda listed  hereunder.  

 

Should you be unable to attend please contact Claire Lawless at 0402 – 42700 or by e-mail at 

clawless@wicklowcoco.ie  

 

 

Mise le meas, 

 

Claire Lawless 

______________________________________ 

Claire Lawless 

District Administrator  

 

CLÁR  GNÓ 

 

AGENDA 

 
1. Votes of Sympathy.  

 

2. Confirmation of Minutes from Ordinary Meeting held on the 15
th
 January 2020. 

 

3. Matters Arising. 

 

4 .        To consider Part VIII Report for Avonmore Bridge Project. 

 

5.        To discuss Discretionary Budget for 2020. 

 

6 Rob Mulhall, A/ District Engineer to discuss –  

 

 Roads Programme 2020 

 Discretionary Works 

 

mailto:ArklowMD@wicklowcoco.ie
mailto:clawless@wicklowcoco.ie


 IPB Remedial Works 

 Low Cost Safety Schemes 

 

7.      Notices of Motions: 

 

(a) In the name of Cllr. Sylvester Bourke 

"That the council repair the road from Corballis, i.e. Savills Cross for a distance of 200 metres 

towards Avondale".  (Received 17
th

 December 2019) 

(b) In the name of Cllr. Pat Fitzgerald 

“That replacement of the footpath that runs from Mother Kevin’s Crescent, John’s Villas, Arklow 

to Father Redmond Park is replaced as a matter from urgency.”  (Received 18
th

 December 2019) 

(c)  In the name of Cllr. Pat Fitzgerald 

"That repairs are carried out to the footpath that runs from Glenview Estate, Thomastown".  

(Received 18
th

 December 2019) 

8.   To discuss the spending of Festival Funding for 2020. 

 

9. Correspondence 

  

10. Any Other Business 

 

 

 

 


